
Bridger Valley Electric Announces Board Election 
 

 The Bridger Valley Electric Board has set the date and location of the 2024 Annual Meeting of 
the members.  The meeting will take place in the Mountain View High School on Saturday, April 27, 
2024.  As in years past, it was held in conjunction with the Bridger Valley Health Fair and Business Expo. 
A pancake breakfast will be served starting at 8:00 a.m. and Annual Meeting will begin at 10:00 a.m. 
 At this year’s meeting two director seats are up for election. The election this year includes 
District 2, Lyman area and District 3 Fort Bridger, Milburne, Bear River area (excluding Uintalands and 
Manorlands).  These two board seats are currently held by Jason Haycock (District 2) and Ruth Rees 
(District 3).  If anyone is interested in running for these positions, they should contact Bridger Valley 
Electric as soon as possible. 
 Directors must live in the district they wish to represent.  They must be of high integrity and be 
willing to do their due diligence as a director to make sure the Co-op stays financially sound.  They must 
also be available for training to learn about the business of electric cooperatives.  Some positions on the 
board require representing Bridger Valley Electric on other boards such as Deseret Power, Wyoming 
Rural Electric Association and Utah Rural Electric Cooperative Association.  The BVEA board typically 
meets the second Tuesday of each month for most of the day. 
 Interested parties may run for the board positions by having 15 bona fide members of their 
district sign a petition.  The petition must be presented to Bridger Valley Electric by Friday, February 9, 
2024 at 4 p.m.  Your information will be published about your candidacy in the March WREN Magazine 
and the Annual Meeting booklet.   
 If you are interested in running for a board position, please contact Bridger Valley Electric as 
soon as possible. 


